(J. H. Medical School)- Howell)
CuUsHi1/26. 27
Baltimore, April 22nd, 1902.
Dear Howell:

No, I cannot possibly take more than twenty-five men. All through May
we have the undergraduates as well, which makes 100 great a crowd altogether
in the wards.

I was very sorry that I could not get over to Gaule's lecture, but there
was & meeting of the Executive Committee of the State Faculty at that time,
and as I am chairman I was obliged to be present.

Sincerely yours,
Wm Osler
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